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January 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year R Visit to Longdown Dairy Farm – Thursday 30th March 2023 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to attend a year group visit to Longdown Dairy Farm on 30th March 
2023. During this exciting day, your child will receive a guided tour of the farm and have the opportunity 
to experience a wide range of hands-on activities across the farm. This will even include feeding and 
handling some the animals!  
 
Children will need to wear wellies and comfy trousers on their bottom half and school uniform on their 
top half. Please ensure they have a waterproof coat on this day as we will be spending the majority of 
the day outside. We will be sending wellies home prior to the visit so that your child can come into 
school wearing them for the trip.  
 
We will travel from Springwood by coach at 9.00am and expect to return to school at 3.00pm. 
 
The cost of this visit is £26.90 per child, please visit SCOpay to make payment and complete the on line 
form to give permission for your child to attend. 
 
Your child will be provided with a free packed lunch for this visit, unless you wish to provide your own.   
 
Please note the closing date for booking is Friday 17th March 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Gill Bryant  
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


